
Submitter: Danielle Powell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3136 

Testimony in Support of HB 3136 

2/05/25 

I want to point out the benefit to remove the real estate specific restriction on 

planning commission membership. We absolutely need to allow for occupational 

diversity on the planning commission but not limit the number of individuals 

specifically because they are in a somewhat overall industry. Ultimately this is an 

issue of fairness and It doesn’t stack the deck with real estate interests, it just allows 

the public to elect who they want to elect.  

 

I support the bill and many do as well. Please consider this when making the decision 

in supporting HB 3136 

 


